8.2. MMO02: General Manager Performance Review 2023

On 10 November 2023, pursuant to Section 7 of the General Manager’s employment contract,
Council’s Performance Review Committee met and conducted the General Manager’s
performance review.

The Committee was established by Council, for the whole of this term of Council, and
comprises the Mayor, Councillor Zoe Baker, the Deputy Mayor, Councillor William Bourke,
and Councillor Shannon Welch. The meeting was facilitated by external consultant Mr
Christian Morris, Senior Management Consultant of Local Government Management
Solutions, LGNSW.

Prior to the meeting held on 10 November 2023, a copy of the General Manager’s
Performance Agreement was distributed to all councillors, seeking any feedback be provided
to the Mayor by 9 November 2023.

A separate Confidential Mayoral Minute has been provided to Council. The associated
Confidential Mayoral Minute to this item addresses personnel Matters concerning particular
individuals. If the Council wishes to discuss the report, the meeting should be closed to the
public to do so in accordance with s10A(2)(a) of the Local Government Act (LGA).

| therefore recommend:
1. THAT the recommendations in the Confidential Mayoral Minute be adopted.

COUNCILLOR ZOE BAKER
MAYOR
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